
Fast Track LOI Process for New Programs 
 

Principles: 
1. Conversations about the development of any program, whether fast track or regular, must involve the 

Associate Dean and/or Dean at its earliest stage to ensure alignment with Faculty priorities. This 
conversation should begin the process. 

2. Development of graduate programs through this process should be done in close consultation with the 
School of Graduate Studies as early as possible. 

3. Approval at any stage does not guarantee approval at the next.  Any committee may reject proposals, 
make alternate recommendations, etc. Proposals without signed documentation by all parties will not 
come before APC. 


